
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 
JUNE 16, 2020 AGENDA 

 
Subject: 
 
Purchase of one (1) used 
2005 Pierce Aerial Fire Truck 
for the LRFD 
 
 
 
Submitted By: 
 
Fleet Services Department 
 

Action Required: 
 

  Ordinance 
√ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bruce T. Moore 
 City Manager 

   
SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with Command Fire Apparatus for the purchase of 
one (1) used 2005 Pierce Mid-Mount Aerial Platform Truck 
for the Little Rock Fire Department Fire Suppression Rescue 
Division.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT The total cost of this purchase is $282,500.00, and funds for 
this purchase are allocated in the 2020 Fleet Replacement 
Account No. 326609-72300-TS60A31. 
 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND 
 

This used Pierce Aerial Platform Truck will replace an older 
unit (Truck 18) that has caused excessive maintenance costs 
and downtime. Due to concerns for the safety and the ability 
to perform proper services to the citizens of Little Rock, it is 
imperative that this unit be replaced as quickly as possible.  
Vendor (Command Fire Apparatus) meets the required 
specification requirements.  
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